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TIP STATISTICS FOR OCTOBER 1 TO DECEMBER 31, 2021 
 

 Total Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile, including follow ups): 731 

 New Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile): 147 
 

Tips Allocated: 176 (29 tips were allocated to multiple recipients)  
  

 Grey Bruce OPP: 39 (22%) 

 South Bruce OPP: 56 (32%) 

 The Blue Mountains OPP: 1 (0.5%) 

 Owen Sound Police Service: 28 (16%) 

 Hanover Police Service: 10 (6%) 

 Saugeen Shores Police Service: 16 (9%) 

 West Grey Police Service: 16 (9%) 

 Neyaashiinigmiing First Nation Police: 1 (0.5%) 

 Ontario MNRF: 5 (3%) 

 Ontario MOF (contraband tobacco): 1 (0.5%) 

 OPP Contraband Tobacco Enforcement: 1 (0.5%) 

 OPP Historic Crimes: 1 (0.5%) 

 OPP Anti Human Trafficking Coordination Unit: 1 (0.5%) 

 RCMP:  0 (0%) 
 

Tip Totals Year to Date 
 

 770 new tips have been received over the four quarters of 2021, which is behind the 
same point in 2020 by 229 tips. 

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Statistics Since Inception May 1987 

Tip Reports  17,245 
Arrests   1,730 
Charges   2,295 
Cases Cleared  2,714 

Property Recovered $4,473,118 
Narcotics Recovered $49,659,239 

Rewards Approved $283,760 
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MEDIA  
 

 LITE 99.3, Bayshore Broadcasting, Bounce Radio 92.3, Blackburn Radio (Cool 94.5 & 
101.7 The One), The Ranch 100, and Bluewater Radio continue to receive Crime of 
the Week segments that are sent out from our office on a weekly basis. 

 Monthly Crime of the Week columns are forwarded to the Bruce County Marketplace 
magazine. 

 Crimes of the Week are being forwarded to the Owen Sound Hub and the Saugeen 
Times online news, as well as Eastlink TV. 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

 Nevada ticket revenues continue to assist in funding rewards; our tips line; promotional 
advertising; our P3 annual subscription; the NACC call centre; and tips management 
hours. 

 We applied for funding from the Port Elgin, Hanover, and Owen Sound Walmarts for 
2021 and have been successful with the Hanover and Port Elgin stores. 

 Over the four quarters of 2021 we’ve received donations from the municipalities of 
Arran-Elderslie, Northern Bruce Peninsula, Meaford, South Bruce, and Blue Mountains; 
and the Hanover, Saugeen Shores, and Brockton Police Services Boards.  Crime 
Stoppers of Grey Bruce is very grateful to the Police Services Boards and 
Municipalities of Grey and Bruce that have donated to our program! 

 Funds continue to be received from the Direct Accountability Program, (court 
diversions). 

 We applied for provincial grant funding for the Anti-Racism Anti-Hate program and are 
awaiting word on if we were successful. 

 We received a donation from the Kincardine Legion. 
 

EVENTS AND PROMOTIONS 
 

 We developed our “Hate is not Anonymous…Your Call Is” initiative.  

 Crime Stoppers Month 2022 “Keeping Ahead of Crime – One Call at a Time” media 
release distributed and posted on our Facebook and web site. 
 

CRIME STOPPERS BOARD 
 

 With the resignation of one member we currently have eight members on our Board of 
Directors, with two new prospective members currently in the application process.  We 
are continuing to recruit new members to the Board. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 We took part in the November 20, 2021 Owen Sound Santa Claus parade. 
 
 
  


